
 

 
May 16, 2022 
 
 
Commission on Teacher Credentialing 
Certification Division  
 
 
On July 1, 2022, Camino Nuevo Charter Academy’s Board of Directors approved a Declaration of Need 
for the following charter schools within our network: 

 
19-64733-6117667  Camino Nuevo Charter Academy 
19-64733-0122861 Camino Nuevo Charter Academy #2 
19-64733-0122564 Camino Nuevo Charter Academy #3  
19-64733-0124826 Camino Nuevo Charter Academy #4 
19-64733-0127910 Camino Nuevo High School #2 
 

Please accept this letter in addition to form CL-500 specifying the names of the Charters and CDS codes 
approved by the Board for 2022-2023. 
 
If you have additional questions or require further clarification, please contact Jamica Brazell, Senior 
Director of Human Resources at jamica.brazell@pueblonuevo.org or (213) 226-8791. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adriana Abich 
Chief Executive Officer 
Camino Nuevo Charter Academy 
. 
 


